
St. Mary- our Lady of Hope Pastoral Council Minutes 

Wednesday May 14,2025 

In Attendance: Father Antony, Mary Druding, Valera GoƯ, Frank Leone, Ellen Rossini and 
Donna Burchell  

Opening Prayer: Fr. Antony 

Approval of minutes: Mary Druding approved, and Valera GoƯ Seconded. 

Ministry Reports:  

Finance: Fr. Antony reported that collections are down, but we are still ok. 

CCD: Valera reported that CCD is done for the summer. 

Building and Grounds: nothing new to report. 

Liturgy: Ellen reported that we will be short Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers     

for the summer. We are still in need of more volunteers. 

Women’s Club: Valera and Mary reported that we have two graduates this year. They will 
be honored at Mass on June 1st. The women’s club luncheon will be in June. 

Old Business: Frank reported on the Columbarium. He was given the go ahead to have 
the company representative come to the church and let us know where it will be placed 
and how much this will cost. He has 8 families that have committed to buying into this, 
therefore, it should not cost the church anything. 

Frank is also going to investigate sound boards for the church to help with the 
acoustics. 

New Business:  

July 19, 2025, Fr Thomas will be having a retreat in Santee.  

August 15th,2025- The Assumption of Mary – Our Lady of Hope will have the 6:00 vigil 
Mass. 

Next meeting will be July 9th, 2025.  

Fr. Antony closed with a Hail Mary 


